

St. Emily School News

May 18, 2014

For more information: www.stemilyschool.org (847) 296-3490

Eagle Excitement:

- * Three St. Emily students won awards for entering the Mount Prospect Library contest for National Library Month. In a creative way, the students had to tell what the library meant to them: 1st grade: Claire Wynkoop wrote a poem; 7th grade: Tyler Lipinski wrote an essay; 7th grade: Kara Dempsey drew an art essay. Congratulations!
- * Mr. Palicki reports that now that the mile test is completed for the Spring, 124 of the 244 K-8 students that run the mile are in the 6, 8 or 10 Minute Mile Club. This means that 50.8% can run a mile under 10 minutes at St. Emily School. Go Eagles!
- * Congratulations to Annie
 Gaughan (6th grade) and
 Maggie Gaughan (4th grade)
 who were the Overall Champions
 for their age divisions in the Des
 Plaines Park District Major League
 Baseball Pitch, Hit & Run
 Competition in April!
- * **Thank you** for saving Boxtop\$ for Education. The school received a check for \$817.36 that will be used for student assemblies in the next school year.
- * **Thank you** to those who participated in the Le Peep Dine and Share two weeks ago. It made \$122.35!

Upcoming Events:

5/18 - Barnes & Noble Bookfair 10 a.m. - 8 p.m. TODAY!

5/20 - Ribbon Day

5/20 - FSA Meeting 7:30 p.m.

5/26 - NO SCHOOL - Memorial Day

Spanish Culture Fest Prep

In the weeks before the St. Emily Culture Fest, Spanish class students and Spanish Club members worked hard researching, preparing, and practicing the Spanish, Mexican, and Colombian food, dancing, games, and crafts presented at the fest! Most really seemed to enjoy the cultural unit as a break from their grammar lessons. All the students' hard work and friendly spirit made this part of the fest a success!

Submitted by Senora Erin Boyle Folino, Spanish and Computer teacher











